It is with the most grateful heart The DHRC thanks the Koenig Family for sharing their memory of Clay Ryan and allowing us a part of the Memorial Golf Outing.
In turn the Koenig Family and dHRC wishes to thank all of you who helped us through participation as a golfer, hole sponsors, auction donation and our special sponsorships. Whether you were there or donated in any way because you want to honor Clay’s memory, share the day with the Koenig family or you are honoring the memory of your own loved one who was lost to suicide we appreciate you.
This year we were able to raise almost $22,000 to use towards projects. Some of these projects are in Clay’s name but be sure that all of them are in his memory. 
Please follow the Dearborn Heights Rotary on Facebook to keep updated about our projects and information about the 10th Anniversary of Clay Ryan Memorial Golf Tournament in September 2025.
